Welcome to 3™ Grade

Dear Incoming Third Grade Families,

We are so looking forward to meeting you in August. We have many wonderful
things planned for you next year. Third grade is a big year and we are always very
busy.

Please make sure your child is prepared for the new year with the following
supplies.

-3 notebooks

~tissues, lots of tissues

~Clorox wipes

-A box of No. 2 pencils
~erasers

~glue sticks

-paper towels

-pack of Expo markers {dry erase)
-ear buds (extremely important)
-2 boxes of ¢rayons

-3 pocket folders

~ruler

~-index cards

Thank you! Have a great summer. See you in August!

The Third Grade Teachers



